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Instructions to the applicant

In order to complete your application for the Inspire foundation course in spirituality, to run from September 2017, please 
· write your name in the space provided on the letter overleaf
· give the letter to your referee
· also give them a copy of the brochure (available on the diocesan website).  

Please do not return the letter with your application form.

The referee will then send the reference directly to the diocesan office.  Once we have received both your application form and the reference, we will invite you for interview.

Organising up to 20 interviews with 2 interviewers for each session, in a short space of time, is quite difficult, so we would be grateful if you could indicate as many times as possible for your availability for interview, on the application form.
October 2016
Dear referee

Re_____________________________________________________

who has applied to join Inspire, the one-year Foundation Course in Christian Spirituality that our Diocesan Spirituality Network will be running from September of this year, and has given your name as someone who would support their application.  I enclose a leaflet with some very basic information about the course, and the sort of person for whom it  is designed.

I'd be most grateful for your opinion in confidence as to their suitability for this course.  We trust that directly or indirectly the course will help deepen the prayer-life of all of us - and particularly enable further those who may have particular gifts of accompanying others in their walk with God.  You'll appreciate that this will not be an appropriate course for everybody: it may involve some discomfort, and require resilience in those who take part.  Would you see the applicant as being spiritually both robust and sensitive enough for this?  And do you consider that they have the realistic time necessary for it?

Please feel free to get in touch with me further should you wish - and thank you so much for taking time to consider this.  Your thoughtful comments are vital to us as we prepare a shortlist of applicants!  I'd much appreciate a response as soon as possible please.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Tuschling

Diocesan Spirituality Adviser
First Floor, Peninsular House  (  Wharf Road  (  Portsmouth  (  PO2 8HB
023 9289 9686  ruth.tuschling@portsmouth.anglican.org  (  Website: www.portsmouth.anglican.org
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